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UPCOMING EVENTS NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
Monday 26th May:- Half term holidays 
Monday 2nd June:- Children return to school 
Wednesday 11th June:- KS1 KS2 Sports Day 9-11am 
Thursday 12th June:- EYFS Sports Day 9-10am 
Friday 4th July:- Summer Fair 3-5pm 
Wednesday 23rd July: Year 6 Bible presentations in Church 
Thursday 24th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Friday 25th July:- Children break up for Summer holidays 
 
 

Click here to view what our 
students have been up to 
recently. 
 

Dear Parents,  
We would like to extend our warmest congratulations to our amazing Year 6 pupils for completing their SATs this week! 
Throughout this time, they have shown incredible resilience, focus, and positivity—taking everything in their stride with a calm and 
responsible manner. Their dedication and determination have truly reflected the core values we hold dear at Tilstock CE Primary 
School: Nurture, Hope, Respect, Aspire, Achieve, and Joy. 
From supporting one another with kindness, to approaching each challenge with courage and ambition, our Year 6 pupils have 
been shining examples of what it means to be part of our school community. We are so proud of each and every one of them—not 
just for their hard work during SATs, but for the wonderful individuals they continue to grow into. Well done, Year 6—you are stars! 

 

 
On Wednesday, Butterfly class had a fantastic time with Kelly from the Pop-Up Play Village! The children enjoyed a full day of 
play, engaging in a variety of exciting activities. The Pop-Up Play Village is all about open-ended play opportunities. With an open-
plan layout, children can see all the play areas available, allowing them to make connections between different activities and 
create a high-quality play experience. Even our operation manager Mrs Mills wanted to get involved, talking to the children about 
the tools she needs to carry out her job role! Thank you, Kelly, for an amazing day of fun and learning!  
On Friday we had a visit from Helen Morgan MP who asked to visit our lovely school. Miss Thomas and Badger class  
children gave her a full on tour of what makes our school so special. Please see photos below – have a  
lovely weekend! 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | admin@til.mmat.co.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 16th May 2025 
 

WORSHIP 

This term, in worship, we are focusing on the Christian value of Achieve 
Our chosen worship song this week was:- He’s got the whole world in his hand. This week in 
worship we learnt about St George’s Day – click here to find out more! 

 

Pop up play village comes to Tilstock 

    

 

    

  

 

 

Happy birthday to:  

All who celebrate their birthdays this 

week and over the holidays. Have a 

great time celebrating. 

  

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/christian-distinctiveness/our-school/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zj2nhbk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zrwgcmn

